
SCHOOL WORK
DONE?

Come hang at our teen
center for your out-of-

school days. We'll have
laptops, wifi and staff to
help tutor, or guide you

through this 2020 school
year.

We have table games, Club

programming, music, food

and more to curb your

boredom. Masks will be

required and social

distancing will be enforced

for your safety.

Teen Center is for high school and middle school students. 
 Visit www.bgctm.org/teenprogram for locations, hours and more!

Donald W Reynold's Teen Center 
2680 E. 9th St

Reno, NV 89512
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Come hang at our teen
center for your out-of-

school days. We'll have
laptops, wifi and staff to
help tutor, or guide you

through this 2020 school
year.

We have table games, Club

programming, music, food

and more to curb your

boredom. Masks will be

required and social

distancing will be enforced

for your safety.

Teen Center is for high school and middle school students. 
 Visit www.bgctm.org/teenprogram for locations, hours and more!

Larry D Johnson Teen Center
1200 12 St.

Sparks, NV 89431
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SCHOOL WORK
DONE?

Come hang at our teen
center for your out-of-

school days. We'll have
laptops, wifi and staff to
help tutor, or guide you

through this 2020 school
year.

We have table games, Club

programming, music, food

and more to curb your

boredom. Masks will be

required and social

distancing will be enforced

for your safety.

Teen Center is for high school and middle school students. 
 Visit www.bgctm.org/teenprogram for locations, hours and more!

William N. Pennington
1300 Foster Dr. 
Reno, NV 89509

DISTANCE
LEARNING
FOR TEENS



SCHOOL WORK
DONE?

Come hang at our teen
center for your out-of-

school days. We'll have
laptops, wifi and staff to
help tutor, or guide you

through this 2020 school
year.

We have table games, Club

programming, music, food

and more to curb your

boredom. Masks will be

required and social

distancing will be enforced

for your safety.

Teen Center is for high school and middle school students. 
 Visit www.bgctm.org/teenprogram for locations, hours and more!

Don L. Carano Facility
1090 Brrsson Ave. 

Reno, NV 89502
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